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Competing Rights: What You Need to Know!

The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and Hicks Morley are offering timely
and important training on a matter we know has been a point of focus at council tables
across Ontario: competing human rights.

AMO members are often faced with complex issues that seem to pit rights of one group
against the rights of others. What do you do when faced with this? AMO and Hicks
Morley are providing training that will help you negotiate these sensitive situations
including what you, as an elected official, need to do to fulfill your human rights
obligations.

This 3-hour virtual event is focused on the perspective and realities of elected officials
and will fulfill the following learning objectives:

« Build your understanding of the purpose of the Ontario Human Rights Code

« Provide an overview of the Competing Rights Framework (what does it mean and
how to apply it)

« Important considerations for municipalities

o Discussion on Hot Topics

Interactive opportunities for questions and answers.
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AMO is pleased to invite its members to join Njeri Damali Sojourner-Campbell,
Associate with Hicks Morley for this workshop.

Ms. Damali Sojourner-Campbells’ work is focused on employment, labour and human
rights in Hicks Morley’s Toronto office. In her role, she also provides strategic advice
and representation before administrative tribunals and courts as well as legal advice to
clients on complex equity and human-rights-related matters.
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Date: May 13, 2025

Timing: 10:00am -1:00pm

Location: Virtual Event

o $575 +HST(Individual registration only. For group rates, contact

events@amo.on.ca)
o $75 +HST cancellation fee

Time limited special offer.

For a limited time only, valid from now through February 14, 2025, we are offering
members who take 2 or more workshops in 2025, half-price registration for all
workshops above the first 2 registrations. If you are eligible for this time limited discount
contact Lora Tigno at ltigno@amo.on.ca.
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